




J. b. S. Mann
5 Balunie Crescent
Douglas
Dundee
DD4 8FX
19th September 2014

Dear Mr Mann
Last week you very generously offered to pay the cost of re-lettering and preserving the top of the ‘Morgan’ stone in the Howff.
As you know we, the Trades’, had new pillars made for it and had a permanent repair made to the break. At that stage we felt that we had done our part and felt that some organisation connected with the school should pay for the lettering. Sadly our pleas fell on deaf ears.
I would be delighted, on behalf of the Trades’, to arrange the work as per the quote I received earlier this year. However as the Morgan Trust is in process of being wound up we felt that they should be given a final opportunity of paying for this work. The decision will be made within the next few weeks.
Should the answer be “NO” we would be thrilled that after some ten years of effort we could take up your kind offer of meeting the cost. I will contact you as soon as we know the answer and I can then have the work put in hand. We are most appreciative of this and, should that happen, would you be happy that we make this public in the press?
Yours sincerely
